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We cannot continue to sacrifice long-term environmental stability for short-term 

profiteering. Our estuaries are threatened and burdened enough as it is. For this bill 

to emerge at a time when Oregon is investing in carbon sequestration in wetlands 

seems absurd and counter-productive to our long-term ecological stability. 


